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Dear Candidate, 
 
Maternity Cover KS2 teacher at Woodingdean Primary School 
Commencing September 2022 
 
Thank you for your interest in coming to join our teaching team at Woodingdean 
Primary School.   
 
We are looking for a special teacher who is creative in thought and action, enthusiastic 
and full of energy. Our children deserve the very best and we are insistent that a good 
and outstanding teacher step up to lead them in their learning journey. Early Careers 
Teachers are actively welcome to apply, and we would be able to support you 
throughout the year in your induction process. 
 
Please read the important information enclosed before completing the application form 
ensuring that you show in your application how you meet the Person Specification.  
 
The closing date for completed applications is noon on Monday 6th June  with 
interviews being held on Tuesday 7th June and Wednesday 8th June. Please send 
your application in paper form or preferably by email directly to Mrs Jones, School 
Business Manager, at the email address above. 
 
Our city is known and loved for its diversity. Not only is the mixture of people, culture 
and skills vital to the economic and social development of the city, it's what makes 
Brighton & Hove such a vibrant and exciting place to live, work and visit. 
Woodingdean Primary School is committed to developing and retaining a workforce that 
is representative of the diverse communities we serve. We encourage people from all 
sections of our community to apply for jobs with us. 
 
Visits to the school are highly recommended. Please contact the school to book one of 
the following dates for a tour with the Headteacher 
10am Monday 23rd May 
4pm Tuesday 24th May  
2pm Wednesday 25th May 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Gemma Chumnansin 
Headteacher 


